10/31/24
Good morning Broad Street families,
     For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
· Lifetouch Picture retakes will be held on November 5th. Attached you will find an order form. Please contact the main office if you would like a form sent home with your child. Please be sure to inform your child's homeroom teacher or the main office if your child will need a picture retake. 
· Attached you will find our November Event Calendar.
· Just a reminder that school is closed for students on Nov.6th-8th.
· Report Cards will be finalized on November 14th and available through OnCourse Connect.
· The following is information from our PTO: ​​​​Wondering what to do with all your unwanted and left over Halloween candy? The Gibbstown PTO will be collecting candy for our veterans. Be on the look out for our "trash can monster" in the lobbies of both BSS and NMS on Friday 11/1, Monday 11/4, and Tuesday 11/5!
       Our next monthly NMS planning meeting is  Wednesday, November 13th!
       Our next monthly general meeting is Wednesday, November 20th at the library! 
       The Gibbstown PTO has set up a new messaging account via the Remind app for                    texting/app notifications. 
Use the link to join http://www.remind.com/join/gibbspto to be added to the group for better communications outside of social media! You can also text the code "gibbspto" to the # 81010 to be added to our Gibbstown PTO 2024 group!
Questions? More information can always be found at https://linktr.ee/gibbstownpto
or http://www.gibbstownpto.org/
Gibbstown PTO
Connect with Us HERE
Become a Member! 
Support us with a Donation


​


​We hope everyone has a nice weekend!

Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us) Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us)


